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WANGETTI STEEERING GROUP MEETING

Warrama Centre, Smithfield, Wednesday 5th January 2005

Attendance:  Warren Singleton, (Yirrganydji Traditional Owners) Bill Carrodus, Hilton Noble (Wet Tropics Management Authority), Chris Fry (Wangetti Community), Sue Foley (Wangetti Community), Greg Keith (Douglas Shire Council); Dave Hudson (Conservation Volunteers Australia) Peter McNamara (Main Roads).
Apologies: Melinda Cox (Douglas Shire Council), Djabugay Traditional Owners, Lana Lopatich (WTMA).
Follow up from Previous Meeting:

1. Southern car park.

Council approved funding up to $40,000.  Bill to seek updated quote from Freshwater Trackloading Hire, Greg/Bob to prepare formal permit applications, Peter to check if material available/suitable from MRD stockpile.  Bill to check Council tender process.  Rehabilitation of existing car park to be included in works; need to determine most appropriate route for path to beach.
2. Interpretive display, northern car park.

George Skene provided TO information, Bill provided aerial photo.  Bill to distribute information via email.

3. Envirofund Grants.

Bill and Greg to review reporting requirements and re-assess priorities, communicate any proposed changes to DEH.  Next round applications due 17 February; decide whether to apply following review.

4. CVA project over Christmas/New Year break.

Dave and Sue coordinated work program including weeding, seed collection, rubbish collection and 30 trees planted.  Further follow up program to be scheduled for 20, 21 January (8 volunteers) and 28 February (20 volunteers).

CORRESPONDENCE:

EPA responded to letter about tenure changes, suggested Environmental Reserve may be appropriate; Chris to seek advice from DNR&M, Desley Luxton.

When Council formally advises of grant (Greg to draft), Chris to prepare letter of thanks

AGENDA:
· Interpretive Advice– Lana Lopatich from WTMA to be approached to develop interpretive information for the whole project.  Draft for temporary signage to be circulated by Bill/Lana prior to next meeting.  Middle sign to be relocated to Southern car park during Volunteer program, Bill to arrange for replacement sign at Northern car park.
· Illegal Tracks – need to be pro-active and deter further breaches; review of potential break-through points at next meeting to determine strategy of preventive measures.  Peter will arrange for maintenance crew to address latest track.
· Boral funding request – Peter will follow up letter sent (Chris to circulate final version sent) to determine whether Boral can assist, so permit applications can be finalised.
Next meeting:  Convene at Southern car park at 3pm Wednesday 9 February 2005, site inspection of highway verges to determine breach prevention strategy.
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